
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
Office of the Attorney General 

* * * 
CHIEF DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
NATALIE 0. LUDAWAY 

May 18, 2015 

Dr. John Hnatio 
Chief Science Officer 
FoodQuestTQ LLC 
7420 Hayward Drive 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Dr. Hnatio: 

Thank you for your letter of May 8, 2015, regarding the ethical conduct of the D.C. Board on 
Professional Responsibility and the D.C. Office of Bar Counsel. I have reviewed your papers 
and sympathize with your plight. Unfortunately, this office has no authority to investigate the 
professional responsibility organizations which are a part of the courts. 

I urge you to see the counsel of an attorney of your choosing to represent you in your claims. 
Best wishes in pursuing your case. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie 0. Ludaway 
Chief Deputy Attorney General 
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